
         Rumboldswhyke Newsletter 1st July 2022 
                   Part of the Bishop Luffa Learning Partnership 

        ‘Love life, love learning, love God’s world’ 
      office@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 01243 782368 

                              Head of School:   Mrs Lisa Harris   head@rumboldswhyke.org.uk 

 

1 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 
Welcome to July! I can't believe that we are fast approaching the end of the year already. 
 
Our July value of the month is one of our core values: love. We will be reflecting on and 
celebrating memories we have loved over the past year. On the last day of term, 
Wednesday 20th July, we will be holding an end of year service in St. George's Church 
at 2pm. We encourage families to attend and join in. You are welcome to collect your 
children from church after the service or from school at the usual time of 3pm. 
 
Summer Fair 
We would like to say a huge thanks once again to the team of parents who helped organise and sort items, 
set up, clear away and donate generously to our summer fair. We raised just over £477 which will be saved 
to further improve the woodland area. It was lovely to see some of the children and their parents who will be 
joining us in September. It is wonderful to see the Rumboldswhyke family growing. 
 
INSET DAYS 
Over the academic year, school set 5 inset days for staff continuing professional development. We have set 4 
out of the 5 INSET days for next year. They are as follows: 
Thursday 1st September 
Friday 2nd September 
Monday 31st October 
Monday 20th February 
The last INSET day will be set during the 2022/23 year. 
 

School Reports 
Your child should have brought home their End of Year school report today. If you have 
not received this, please get in touch. We welcome feedback on the content and layout 
of the report so we have attached a sheet for your comments. We would be grateful if 
you could return this by the end of term. 
 

Transition Day 
Don't forget, next Wednesday 6th July is transition day. This means the children will 
get to spend time with next year's teacher.  
 
Inclusion Teaching Assistant  
We currently have a vacancy for an Inclusion Teaching Assistant. If you know of someone suitable who 
would like to join us, direct them to the following link for further information.  
 
https://www.rumboldswhyke.org.uk/about-us/job-information/ 
  
Hot School Meals 
All children in Reception and Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2) are entitled to receive 
a free meal at school through the Universal Free School Meals Scheme. Children who 
are in Key Stage 2 (Year 3 and Year 4) in September 2022 can still have a hot 
school meal but there will be a daily charge of £2.35 payable by parents/carers. This 
will affect our current Year 2 children particularly. Children entitled to Pupil Premium 
funding continue to receive a free meal.  
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Your school meal menu choice and order form for the next half term will be in your child’s 
book bag today. Please return this to school asap but by next Friday 8th July at the latest. 
 
Emotional Regulation through the Autism Lens Conference 
WSCC Autism and Social Communication Team are delighted to inform you that their “Emotional Regulation 
through the Autism Lens” conference tickets are now on sale. 
The conference is on Thursday 20th October at The Crowne Plaza Hotel in Crawley. A light lunch will be 
provided. We thought that this may be of interest and for further information please follow the link below.   
 
Emotional Regulation Through the Autism Lens Tickets, Thu 20 Oct 2022 at 09:00 | Eventbrite 
 
Bishop luffa ALL FOR IT! Music Festival 
 

Bishop Luffa School Captains are hosting an event on Sunday 17th July 
called ALL FOR IT! This is a fundraising event for The Black Curriculum, 
Black Pride and LGBT Switchboard.  
 
This will be a family fun event with arts and crafts, music, comedy and 
more. There are family tickets for 5 available for just £25!  

 
For further information and to buy tickets please follow the link below.  
 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/all-for-it-music-festival-tickets-328893347857 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
With warmest wishes, 
 
Lisa Harris 
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